## **Annual Meeting Board Member Election – 7/15/2023**

Each year board member terms expire and are up for election at the annual meeting in July. There are 7 board members and on odd years like this year, 3 positions are up for election. Next year there will be 4 positions. The nominations committee comprised of Carol Hitchcock, Kay Gehrke and Janell Solinsky have made the following nominations to fill the positions currently held by Donna Stone, Sandra McKitrick and Wendy Goldbach. All three told the nominations committee they would like to be considered for another two-year term on the board. Additional nominations from the floor will be considered at the annual meeting. Voting is restricted to current paid members of the lake association.



**Donna Stone**: Donna became a member of the board in July 2017. She has been the President of the Crescent Lake Association since 2020. Along with her other duties as President she coordinates the July 4<sup>th</sup> Boat Parade. Donna returned to the Stone family home on Crescent Lake in 2015 and retired after 40 years in Nursing. She works as volunteer at the boat landing and loves Crescent Lake.



**Sandra McKitrick**: Sandra and her husband Larry have lived on Crescent Lake for 48 years. They raised their two sons on the lake, and are long-time members of the Crescent Lake Association. Sandra has been a member of the Crescent Lake Association board and the treasurer for the past four years. As treasurer, she streamlined the association's accounts, maintains a spreadsheet for up-to-date bank balances, and produces budget reports for the member meetings. She pays the Association's bills and updates the

association's membership and mailing list. She also reviews and maintains the association's insurance policies. Before the District took over the AIS remediation, she was responsible for the payroll for divers and paid boat inspectors.

As office manager and bookkeeper for McKItrick Chiropractic Office prior to retirement, she acquired a variety of business experiences and held offices and chairmanships in various organizations and committees. Currently, Sandra enjoys singing in her church's choir and playing violin in the Woodland Strings Orchestra.



**Wendy Goldbach**: I am an advocate for Crescent Lake, and I believe that the EWM can be drastically reduced. I am currently a shore walker, and my husband Terry and I frequently clean our shoreline of all weeds. I have been here full-time since 2002.

I retired from Concordia University in Mequon, WI two years ago, and have begun working as an occupational therapist as needed at the Minocqua Health and Rehab Center (no more than about one day/week). Since my retirement, I have begun working on relaxing

and volunteering 😊



I have been on the Crescent Lake Board of Directors for the last two years (elected at the member meeting/picnic in 2021) and have worked on trying to keep the tasks I engage in within the way I have been gifted.

I am very willing to field any and all questions, should there be any.

Thank you for your consideration.